
Eric Halvorson replied 
 
Mon, 8 Apr 2024 at 3:08 PM 
 

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
I reported it. 
It appears that he has sent you on yet another wild goose chase. 
The check in question was deposited into the exempt account, belonging, obviously, to the exempt 
committee. 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13054513698

